
 

 

July 25, 2024 VIA EMAIL 
 
 
 
Lori Charpentier  
Southern California Edison Company 
8631 Rush Street 
Rosemead, California 91770 
 
SUBJECT: Cal City Substation 115 kV Upgrade Project – Data Request 6 
 
Dear Ms. Charpentier, 
 
As the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) proceeds with the environmental review for SCE’s Cal City 
Substation 115 kV Upgrade Project (Project), we have identified additional information that is needed to adequately 
conduct the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) review. Please provide the information requested below 
(Data Request 6) within two weeks (or by August 8, 2024) and submit your responses in electronic format to the 
CPUC and to our consultant, Environmental Science Associates (ESA).  
 
Please do not hesitate to call me at (408) 705-6030 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Boris Sanchez 
Energy Division Project Manager  
 
cc: Michelle Wilson, CPUC CEQA and Energy Permitting Group Program and Project Supervisor 
 Tammy Jones, Senior Attorney, SCE 
 Matthew Fagundes, ESA 
 Maria Hensel, ESA 
 Michael Manka, ESA 
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Data Request 6 
Cal City 115 kV Substation Upgrade Project CEQA Evaluation 

Proponent’s Environmental Assessment (PEA) Appendix A, Detailed Maps 

1. PEA Appendix A, Detailed Maps; does not reflect the May 2023 GIS revisions that were made in response 
to CPUC Data Request 1, Item 39, that corrected some improper georeferencing. Please revise PEA 
Appendix A to incorporate the GIS data revised in May 2023. 
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